ILLINOIS
CRIMINAL JUSTICE
INFORMATION AUTHORITY

300 W. Adams Street ¢ Suite 200 ¢ Chicago, Illinois 60606 « (312) 798-8550

September 04, 2013

Dear Victim Service Ad Hoc Committee Member

Your attendance has been requested at the Illinois Criminal Justice Information
Authority’s 2013 Victim Services Ad Hoc Committee meeting, October 22 and 23, 2013.
The meetings will be held at our offices at 300 West Adams Street, Suite 200, Chicago,
Illinois. The purpose of this meeting is to establish funding priorities for a 3 year period
for the Violence Against Women Act (VAWA) and Victims of Crime Act (VOCA)
funds. Meeting material will be sent to you in early October.

To prepare for the meeting we included a link that will take you to a short survey for you
to complete. This information will be collected and summarized to facilitate a
conversation concerning priorities and barriers in the victim services area of the criminal
justice system in the State of Illinois. Please complete the survey by September 13,
2013. Once your survey submission has been received this will confirm your attendance
and the meeting materials will be sent to you electronically.

If you have any questions concerning the meeting please feel free to reach the Victim
Services Program Administrator, Ronnie J. Reichgelt at 312-793-7058 or at
ronnie.reichgelt @illinois.gov.

Sincerely,

Jack Cutrone
Executive Director
Illinois Criminal Justice Information Authority

Fax: (312) 793-8422 « TDD: (312) 793-4170 « www.icjia.state.il.us



